COPY,

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

126.

Dear Sir,

HIGASHI MACHI,

Replying to your letter of 8th October with

referebce to the steamer "KISO MARU" Kobe Report No.2899,

T have t0 state that the Sheerstrake was doubled at the

Bridge ends 20'-0" x .68".

The stream wire and Hawsers are in order and

the scantlings of the stem,sternpost and Rudder ware

fitted as approved.

The Secretary
LONDON.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

4 2
/
7

QDS - NOB 1T ~-0O4bD



